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. Hall, Soren G CIV USARMY CELRC (USA)<Soren.G.Hall@usace.army.mil > € Reply 4 Replyall > Forward &> [5E] e
To: johnmilnel234@gmail.com; Tej Patel Fri 12/12/2024 2:43 DM

Cc: Nitz-Mercaeant, Linda C CIV USARMY CELRC (USA) <Linda.C.Nitz-Mercaeant@usace.army.mil>
Hello—
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Chicago District has received your request and it has been assigned:

File Number: LRC-2024-550
Project Manager: Lyn Nitz-Mercaeant

If additional information is requested during the review of your submittal, please email all documents directly to the assigned Project Manager, along with any inquiries regarding the status of this request. Please reference your File Number in all future correspondence.

Please note our new website: hitps:/fwwvelrd. usace. army.mil/Wetlands-Permits/

Streamline the permitting process with the

REGULATORY ‘ Regulatory Request System (RRS) — your new

REQUEST online platferm for permit applic

SYSTEM rrs.usace.army.mil

The Regulatory Branch is committed to providing the highest level of Customer Service. We value your comments and would appreciate you contacting our management team If you have any comments/concerns regarding our customer service. You can reach the Branch Chief ot Teralyn. R Pompeii@usace. army mil or the Assistant Branch Chief at Kathy.G. Chernich@usace. army. mil



